
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2022 

 

 

Hello Parents, 

 

On Thursday June 2nd Ironton Elementary School will be hosting the annual Ironton Field 

Day.  The morning session will begin at 9:15 and will conclude at 10:50.  The students will 

then break for their regularly scheduled lunch time in the cafeteria with their class.  Field Day 

will resume in the afternoon at 1:30 and will conclude at approximately 3:00.   

 

The format of Field Day will allow all the students to participate in all the activities offered.  

The intention of Field Day is to promote exercise and encourage cooperation with their peers. 

 

Please have your son/daughter dress appropriately for the day and the weather.  Sneakers and 

comfortable clothes are required.  Field Day T-Shirts will be distributed to students the 

morning of Field Day.  Please have your son(s)/daughter(s) bring a water bottle with their 

name on it to school that day. 

 

If you have any questions concerning Field Day, feel free to call Mr. Spadt (Phys. Ed. 

teacher) at 610-351-5810.  Ext. 25580. 

 

 

The Student Services Department of the Parkland School District prescribes the following 

recommendations for sunscreen application: 

• Refrain from sending ‘spray’ sunscreen, as the fumes are hazardous to those with 

Asthma. 

• Sunscreen ‘lotion’ is strongly encouraged 

• Instruct your child on proper sunscreen application; school staff is not permitted to 

apply any type of sunscreen. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

In the event of inclement weather, field day will be rescheduled for Friday, June 3rd. 


